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Issue Date: February 13th, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This notice is to inform you of the obsolescence of a select item that you have purchased from Littelfuse. 
 

Description of the Change: 

 

Reason for The Change: 

 

Effective Date of the Change: 

 

What You Need to Do: 

 
For any questions, please feel free to reach out to either your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
Inside Sales Representative. 
 
We appreciate your continued partnership and business. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• Littelfuse has obsoleted and will no longer support production or service of 97859-R. 

• This part has not been used in an active finished good for over two years and there are 
insufficient annual sales to continue support of tooling and production of this component. 

• This obsolescence is effective immediately. 

 

• There is no stock of this part number, and therefore a last-time-buy cannot be supported.  


